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November Dates 

18–22 -American Education Week. 

22-Report Card distribution for all 

students. 

21-PTSA meeting-6:30 Media Center 

26-Turkey Trot 

27–29-Thanksgiving Holiday — 

All Schools & Central Offices Closed 

 

 

 

The Bulldog Blast 
                                                                                                       November 17,2019 

 

      Meade Middle School 
1103 26th Street Ft. Meade, MD 20755            410-674-2355 
 

Principal:                   Karla Steinbach, ksteinbach@aacps.org   

Assistant Principals:  Erica Garren,      egarren@aacps.org, 8th grade, 6th grade M-Z 

           Troy Hermann,    thermann@aacps.org, 7th grade, 6th grade A-L 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
Message from the Principal… 
Good day parents and guardians!  American Education Week is 

here!  We are so excited for you all to visit and attend the various 

activities we have planned:   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 
We are excited to introduce this year’s Our School, Our Future: Fall 

Giving Campaign!  Your donations are in investment in the future of 

our students, our school, and our community.  Donate online at 

www.aacps.org/fall to help fund Future Meade Middle School 

events.   

 
Please check out the flyer on page 2 of this Bulldog Blast.  This may be 

an awesome opportunity for someone!   

 

As always, #WeAreBetterTogether,    

               Karla Steinbach, Principal  
 

An important message from 

Anne Arundel County Schools 

was sent out to parents and 

guardians stating:  due to 

technical issues associated with 

PowerSchool, the platform on 

which students take quarterly 

assessments, have prevented 

some teachers from entering 

end-of-marking-period 

assessment grades. To allow for 

all grades to be properly 

entered, report cards will be 

distributed on Friday, November 

22, instead of Wednesday, 

November 20. 

Service Opportunity: Supporting 

Families in the Bahamas.  On 

November 14th our teachers 

shared an Advisory Lesson 

regarding support for families on 

the Abaco Islands in the 

Bahamas. Ask your student to 

please bring in items from the list 

provided. The advisory class 

that brings in the most items will 

get ice cream and the student 

who brings in the most items will 

win a $25 gift card. 
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